
Dear new member of the Plant Biology community 
 
Welcome to the Plant Biology department at Michigan State University, when we say “Go 
Green,” we mean ALL things green! 
 
Plant Biology (PLB) is one of many departments at MSU involving plant science. Our faculty, 
staff, and students work to understand everything about how plants work and the important 
roles that they play in our lives. PLB is unique among departments in its broad scope—"from 
molecules to ecosystems”—and its emphasis on research that produces foundational 
knowledge about plants as organisms. We value diversity in scientific approach, lived 
experience, perspective, identity, and ability, and look forward to learning from you! 
 
Learn more about our programs, activities, and accomplishments here.   
 
Whether you are joining the department to learn, to teach, contribute to research and 
outreach, or all of the above—we welcome you to this plant-loving community of scientists, 
educators, scholars, and students. We hope your time here is productive and enjoyable. 
 
 
 
 
Andrea Case 
Chair of the Department of Plant Biology 
 
 

https://plantbiology.natsci.msu.edu/

